
In regard to the topic, I believe a homeowner should be able to park a trailer on their laneway or yard. It 
should not create a visual barrier for pedestrian traffic nor road traffic.  Regarding parking of a trailer on 
a residential street this needs to be temporary parking.  Should overnight be required it needs to be 
under the approval of the bylaw officer. On Pheasant Run Drive with the parking of cars and pickups it 
makes travelling a concern as children may enter the street from the cover of a parked vehicle. 
Fortunately, one can usually see legs under the vehicle as you approach. This is not an option with a 
trailer. Thus making travel trailers very dangerous to have parked on the street.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Berger 
 


